
1

Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 9:24 AM
To: 'norm ozaki'
Subject: RE: RO0002869, Garza and Associates

No.  Can Garza claim the site?  Also, if they already have a claim number, I think they should have transferred it to your 
client so your client can be reimbursed.   
 

From: norm ozaki [mailto:nozaki4472@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2009 5:05 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO0002869, Garza and Associates 
 
Barbara, when the site belonged to Garza and Associates, it appears that they took out a geotracker number.  Do 
we have to establish a separate number?  Norm 

On Mon, Jun 29, 2009 at 11:24 AM, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

Norm, 

  According to Geotracker, the site has not yet been claimed.  Your client will receive a notice of violation in mid July, if 
it is not claimed at that time.   If this is in error please let me know, otherwise, please help your client claim the site as 
soon as possible. 

Regards, 

Barb Jakub 

  

From: norm ozaki [mailto:nozaki4472@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2009 10:26 AM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO0002869, Garza and Associates 

  

Thanks Barbara, I will.  Norm 

On Tue, May 26, 2009 at 10:19 AM, Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health <barbara.jakub@acgov.org> wrote: 

Norm, 

  As of this week, it appears that the site Garza and Associates is unclaimed in Geotracker.  Can you please help 
your client claim the site and upload the recent reports to Geotracker?   

Thank you, 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
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Alameda County Environmental Health 

(510) 639-1287 (direct) 

(510) 337-9335 (fax) 

barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

  

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

  

  

 


